


 
Lastly, an additional 3000 to 5000 units will make this area a very over-crowded place,
adding to the traffic and noise by a significant amount. It will change neighbourhood
character of this place drastically. 
 
I urge you to reject this proposed rezoning by considering the negative impact that will it
have on the health and welfare of the residents of your city. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
K Jyotsna Pantula (Jo)

 




